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Sport Spring Girls Lacrosse

Positive Developments
and Highlights

All schools have been paired with a new assigning secretary for
the upcoming season. There has also been an increase in
officials for both boys and girls lacrosse.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

There has been some difficulty getting former lacrosse officials
to appear in the new KHSAA Arbiter account (which differs from
previous lacrosse accounts), making it challenging for assignors
to view them. We are actively communicating with assignors,
officials associations, ADs, and coaches regarding the official
sign-up process.

Championship
Update/Review

The staff will be working with our schools to finalize regional
seeding procedures and identify the 8 regional tournament host
sites.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

Some schools that initially planned to have lacrosse this year no
longer have enough student interest to form a team. These
schools are Anderson County, Fern Creek, and Presentation.


